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  25th September 2023 
Resilience Honesty Respect Responsibility Aim High Team Spirit 

Macmillan Coffee Morning Friday 29th September 2023 
On Friday 29th September, Ashley High School will hold a Macmillan Coffee morning across the whole school! However, in order for 

this to be a success, we are asking for donations of cakes, cupcakes and biscuits which should be given to the School Office from 
Wednesday 27th September onwards. All donations gratefully received! Please provide your child with some money in a named 

envelope so they can have a cake and a drink. All proceeds will go to Macmillan Cancer Support. Please see the link below for 
information about the work of this fantastic charity: 
https://www.macmillan.org.uk/about-us/index.html  

 

Ashley Action! 
Practical Learning Making a hot drink Students have practised making hot chocolate drinks for themselves. The first skill when 
making hot chocolate is following directions. This is an extremely important life skill for all students to learn. 
Fruit Kebabs 7LA have been busy making yummy fruit kebabs dipped in a little chocolate in their Food Technology lesson. Students 
chopped up strawberries and grapes before making fruit sequences on each skewer. Patterning skills develop and students can 
identify patterns, noticing similarities and differences and creating repeating patterns are important skills for numeracy and literacy 
development.  
College Open Days If any students are thinking of moving on after Year 11 or 6th Form, now is a good time for parents and carers to 
offer support by helping to research the different options. All colleges now have details of their open days on their websites, with 
most colleges having dates set in October and November. The open days are an excellent way to view facilities and talk to staff about 
courses and support available. Please see Mrs Banks if you need any help in identifying the different options available. 
9JO have been learning facts about Japan. Students could draw a picture of the flag and give some interesting details about Japan as 
a country. Students even had a go at Origami, the Japanese art of paper folding. 
Congratulations to former student Thomas who has graduated from De Montfort University with a degree in Drama. Well done! 

Please see the newsletter link page for more information on upcoming events. 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                      

                           
 

Student Of The Week 
7LA J.Whitfield  10AK A.Beck 
7SA J.Spruce  10GG C.Burrows 
8MS W.Jones  11L N.Bell 
8CB R.Williamson  11RS C.Priestley 
9JO L.Wynne 
9KD H.Sheehan 
 

6th Form Student Acheiver Of The Week – O.Craig 
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